

# 2023-02-15 Meeting notes

## Date

15 Feb 2023

## Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [Ayumu Ueha](#)
- Bertrand Souville
- Shambu Kumar
- Sheryl
- [Toshiaki Takahashi](#)
- [Bin Yang](#)
- Varada
- [Yogendra Pal](#)

## Recording

The recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).

## Notes

- H-release kickoff. Quiet week. Dev Phase 1 starts coming Monday.
- O2 team is looking at their own Jenkins file for any issues with the Jenkins run. The team has already submitted the work they want to do in H-release.
- [Yogendra Pal](#) will coordinate with [bhanu chandra](#) on planning for the H-release. He wanted to know if there were any particular issues folks were facing with O1 interface. While folks have used O1 interface for file-ready-notification, nobody has as such complained about any issue with the O1 interface.
- Need to evaluate if file-ready-notification comes over O1 or over O1/VES. O1/VES currently does not support this notification.
- [santanu de](#) has submitted the list of items to work on H-release. They will be discussed in O1/VES team meeting.

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
15 min	H-release	Team Leads	
15 min	AOB		

## Action items

- ☐ [David Kinsey](#) to write a description of the components that need to be developed as part of SMO for [Ray-Guang Cheng](#) to evaluate with his colleague.
- ☐ [Mahesh Jethanandani](#) to follow-up with [David Kinsey](#)